
Dear Valued Customer,

Please see the below notification from CROWLEY regarding the road blocks in
Guatemala.

August 8th, 2019

To Our Crowley Partners,

Due to the protests taking place against Guatemala's government, roadblocks have
been reported to be affecting cargo in transit to/from the port of Santo Tomas and
borders. While local reports indicate that blockades should end by noon today, August 6,
customers may still experience delays.
 
Safety is Crowley’s No. 1 core value, and as such, our team is monitoring the events and
taking all appropriate steps to ensure the safety of our personnel, facilities and your
cargo.

Thank you for your continued partnership,
Crowley

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
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